
 
 
 
August 22, 2024 
 
 
Dear Seminary Students, 
 

Welcome to your new, international, and friendly Seminary family, and to a new 
experience at this outstanding institution! On behalf of the Andrews University community and 
especially the Theological Seminary=s faculty and staff, I would like to warmly greet you as well 
as any family members who may have accompanied you and invite you to become an integral 


